
        
       

             
       

          
            

           

        

             
 

Current 7th and 8th grade students 
Join us for a once-in-a-lifetime, free summer Minecraft Camp 

at Ridgewood High School! 

Ridgewood High School is proud to host a free Minecraft summer camp, 
facilitated by the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. 

Learn how to develop innovative solutions to some of the greatest challenges facing scientists 
today, simply by building automations (“mods”) using Minecraft. 

The camp will run from August 8th - August 12th, 2022. 
Each day will include a morning 3-hour session, and an afternoon 3-hour session. 

Registration spots are extremely limited, as we expect this camp to fill up very fast. 

To register, please complete the form at this link: 

https://bit.ly/RHS-MINECRAFT 

For more information about the research to be conducted during the workshop, please visit 
this website: 

https://publish.illinois.edu/stemc-minecraft/ 

https://bit.ly/RHS-MINECRAFT
https://publish.illinois.edu/stemc-minecraft/

